

Dane County Medical Examiner’s Office
3111 Luds Lane
McFarland, WI 53558

May 2, 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Medical Examiner:
This letter serves as the written notification required under Wis. Stat. § 157.112(3)a.
On [date], [name of cemetery] staff disinterred [name of deceased] from [location] and reinterred the same in [location]. This was done in accordance with Wis. Stat. § 157.112(4)a allowing for reburial in the case of correcting an error.
The required documentation has been retained by the cemetery, and the required notification of family has been made.
Please contact the cemetery with any questions related to this matter.
Sincerely,


Damian Lenshek
Director of Cemeteries

